NOTICE OF JOINT MEETING
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
CLEAR CREEK INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT AND
GALVESTON COUNTY SCHOOLS CONSORTIUM
September 15, 2022

Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. the Clear Creek
Independent School District will hold a Joint Meeting with the Galveston County School
Consortium, which includes the Board of the Clear Creek Independent School District. The
meeting will be held in Friendswood ISD, 302 Laurel Drive, Friendswood, TX 77546. The subjects
to be addressed are listed on the agenda below and made part of this notice:

Legislative Priorities

This notice was posted in accordance with the Open Meetings Act on or before Monday,
September 12, 2022, at or before 6:00 p.m.
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